Kathleen McDonald

From: Scott Saunders <scott@furykeywest.com>

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 11:58 AM

To: Kathleen McDonald

Cc: Alyssa Averette; Mary Felger **Subject:** Re: Ticket Cart at Hard Rock

Hello Kathleen,

Thanks for your email and work in this matter.

I am not able to attend the HARC board meeting on the 23rd but respectfully request that Alyssa Averette Berger be authorized to speak/present on our behalf.

Please let me know if there is anything additional you need.

Thanking you in advance,

Scott SaundersPresident Fury Management Group scott@furykeywest.com



This message and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, or if you are responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, use, disclosure, distribution, or copying of the communication is not authorized, allowed, or intended by the sender. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by e-mail and destroy all copies of this email and its attachments.

On Oct 17, 2019, at 4:10 PM, Kathleen McDonald kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Hi Alyssa,

These photos will suffice, but I still need a signed copy of the posting affidavit that I sent in my last email. I will attach the affidavit again to this email and it needs to be filled out and signed. You can either drop off a physical copy of the signed affidavit, or send me a scanned version.

One other thing—if Scott cannot make it to present the project next Wednesday, we need an email from him authorizing someone to take his place.

Thanks so much!

Best,

Kathleen McDonald, MHP Historic Preservation Planner II City of Key West at Josephine Parker City Hall 1300 White Street Key West, Florida 33040 305.809.3975 kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

From: Alyssa Averette <alyssa@furykeywest.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019 3:29 PM

To: Kathleen McDonald kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Cc: Scott Saunders < scott@furykeywest.com>; Mary Felger < maryf@furykeywest.com>

Subject: Re: Ticket Cart at Hard Rock

Hi Kathleen,

Attached are the pictures at 313 Duval St. with the Public notice posted. Will this email suffice or do I need to bring in physical copies of the pictures?

Thank you, Alyssa

<image001.jpg><image002.jpg>

Alyssa Berger

Director of Sales & Marketing Fury Management Group Office | 305.294.2437 x232 Cell | 305.766.1913

<image003.png>

This message and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, or if you are responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, use, disclosure, distribution, or copying of the communication is not authorized, allowed, or intended by the sender. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by email and destroy all copies of this email and its attachments.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kathleen McDonald < kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov >

Date: October 15, 2019 at 4:42:54 PM EDT

To: Mary Felger < maryf@furykeywest.com >, Scott Saunders

<scott@furykeywest.com>

Subject: Ticket Cart at Hard Rock

Good afternoon,

Enclosed please find the public notice and posting affidavit for your project at 313 Duval Street. The notice needs to be posted on a readable area from the street no later than Friday, October 18, five days prior to the meeting. The posting affidavit with photograph of the posted notice needs to be in our office at least three days prior to the meeting, and can be sent electronically to

my address. The meeting will take place Wednesday, October 23, starting at 5:30 at 1300 White Street.

Please do not hesitate to contact me shall you have any questions.

Best,

Kathleen McDonald, MHP Historic Preservation Planner II

City of Key West at Josephine Parker City Hall 1300 White Street Key West, Florida 33040 305.809.3975 kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

From: Mary Felger < maryf@furykeywest.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 1:51 PM

To: Kathleen McDonald < kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Re: Ticket Cart at Hard Rock

Here is the digital version of the sketch I got from Brian Olson.

I will deliver the survey to you tomorrow latest. I might be able to get it today.

Thanks!

Mary Felger

Sales Manager Fury Management Group Cell | 305.849.0399



This message and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, or if you are responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, use, disclosure, distribution, or copying of the communication is not authorized, allowed, or intended by the sender. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by e-mail and destroy all copies of this email and its attachments.

On Wed, Oct 9, 2019 at 3:52 PM Kathleen McDonald kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov wrote:

Hi Mary,

That's great, thank you so much! The HARC office is within the planning department at City Hall. If you come in through the back entrance, someone at the desk can direct you to me.

Best,

Kathleen McDonald, MHP Historic Preservation Planner II

City of Key West at Josephine Parker City Hall 1300 White Street Key West, Florida 33040 305.809.3975 kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

From: Mary Felger < maryf@furykeywest.com > Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 2:47 PM
To: Scott Saunders < scott@furykeywest.com >

Cc: Kathleen McDonald < kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov >; Alyssa

Averette <alyssa@furykeywest.com>
Subject: Re: Ticket Cart at Hard Rock

Hi Kathleen.

I can deliver the full survey to you in the next day or two. Also, I have asked the draftsman to send the digital version of his work, and I will forward to you by email.

Is your office at City Hall?

Thank you so much.

Mary Felger

Sales Manager Fury Management Group Cell | 305.849.0399



This message and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, or if you are responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, use, disclosure, distribution, or copying of the communication is not authorized, allowed, or intended by the sender. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by e-mail and destroy all copies of this email and its attachments.

On Wed, Oct 9, 2019 at 11:28 AM <scott@furykeywest.com> wrote:

Hello Kathleen, thanks for your email and work in this matter. I will get with a staff member and provide what you requested ASAP.

Sincerely,

Scott Saunders
President
Fury Management Group
scott@furykeywest.com

On Oct 9, 2019, at 10:30 AM, Kathleen McDonald kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Good morning Scott,

I'm working on the staff report for the ticket sales cart at the Hard Rock that will be presented in front of HARC on the 23rd. I'm wondering if you can provide larger images (perhaps in their digital file format) of the proposal, as well as a better copy of the site survey (the one that was provided in the application is a little hard to read in terms of the proposed location). If you can provide these, it would be much appreciated. Thank you!

Best,

Kathleen McDonald, MHP Historic Preservation Planner II

City of Key West at Josephine Parker City Hall 1300 White Street Key West, Florida 33040 305.809.3975 kmcdonald@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

<Public Notice.pdf>
<HARC Posting Affidavit.doc>

<HARC Posting Affidavit.doc>